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4 COTTON ROAD NURSERY SCHOOL, COTTON ROAD - SURPLUS PROPERTY (AN337-
2005) 

 
Reference is made to Article IX of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 21st February, 2005 
wherein the Committee approved the closure of Cotton Road Nursery School. 
 
The above property is presently held on the Education Account and is surplus to Education 
requirements.  It is requested that this be remitted to the Director of Economic Development for 
consideration of future use or disposal. 
 
 


